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Circular No. 16 of 2021 

26 July 2021 

 

Changes to the APEX Clearing Procedures 

On 18 May 2021, Asia Pacific Clear Pte. Ltd. (“APEX”) issued a public consultation 

(CP03/2021) on the proposed draft of changes to Clearing Procedures.  

Following the public consultation and review of the feedback received, APEX would like 

to inform Members that the revised Clearing Procedures have been published on the 

website and will take effect from 6 August 2021. 

The change is to provide for the daily settlement of rollover fees for the trading of APEX 

Gold Perpetual Futures Contract and APEX Silver Perpetual Futures Contract1. 

Please refer to the following link for the revised Clearing Procedures: 

https://www.asiapacificex.com/?p=clearing_rules  

 

Please ensure the appropriate members of staff within your organisation are advised of the 

contents of the circular. 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT  
 

Commodities Product Business Division 

+65 6914 2839 

Commodities_Product_DL@asiapacificex.com 

                                                
1 APEX intends to launch APEX Silver Perpetual Futures Contract at a later date. 
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